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Ed Delp
NO9YTE
Global Position Satellites
Wednesday, February 26th
7 3PM

At the rate things are going, this could be standard equipment in our
automobiles in less thanb 1# years.

N9ZND lost $6.08 at the January 14th meeting
KE9KA lost $12.00 at the December 18th meeting
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COMING EVENTS

SAT @80@-1408 LaPorte ARC "Cabin Fever Hamfest"”, LaPorte Civic .
Center, Talk-in 146.61 (131.8PL) & 443.9¢09 (131.8PL) &
146.52, $4.09

WED 193¢ TARA PROGRAM MEETING, a presentation on
GPS hardware/software.

SUN @808 Indiana Hamfest, Morgan County Repeater Assn., Indiana
State Fairgrounds, all indoors, paved parking lots,
forums, over 5@@ tables, commercial dealers, flea
market, Talk-in 147.86

TUE 1938 TARA BUSINESS MEETING

FRI 1838 VE Tests at Cass County EMA building, 2 mile north of
Logansport on SR17, no pre-registration required.

WED 1930 TARA PROGRAM MEETING

SUN 1309 VE testing in Danville, IL, at the Veteran's

" Administration, 1980 East Main Street, Building 98,
Room C-184 (2nd floor), Bill Wright 217-442-3916

TUE 193% TARA BUSINESS MEETING

FRI 1839 VE Tests at Cass County EMA building, 2 mile north of
Logansport on SR17, no pre-registration required.

WED 193¢ TARA PROGRAM-MEETING

SAT ARRL National Exam Day

SUN ARRL National Exam Day

FRI 183¢ VE Tests at Cass County EMA building, 2 mile north of
Logansport on SRI17, no pre-registration required.

SAT 4-H/FFA Ag Judging (Forestry & Horse)

TUE 1938 TARA BUSINESS MEETING

}

1-- Dayton Hamvention (The Ham Event)

}

Emergency Phone Number During Hamventon -- 937-276-6931

WED 193¢ TARA PROGRAM MEETING, Field Day Auction

SUN 1300 VE testing in Danville, IL, at the Veteran's
Administration, 1960 East Main Street, Building 98,
Room C-164 (2nd floor), Bill Wright 217-442-3916

SUN Hamfest, Princeton, IL A/JAN QST

SAT 4-H/FFA Ag Judging (Poultry/Livestock/Dairy)

SUN Hamfest, Wabash, IN A/JAN QST

TUE 1938 TARA BUSINESS MEETING '

FRI 1830 VE Tests at Cass County EMA building, 2 mile north of
Logansport on SR17, no pre-registration required.

WED 193¢ TARA PROGRAM MEETING, Field Day Operations "Prep”

SAT Fiétd Day A/JAN QST

SUN Fifeld Day A/JAN QST

TUE 1930 TARA BUSINESS MEETING ,

FRI 1830 VE -Tests at Cass County EMA building, 2 mile north of

, Logansport on SR17, no pre-registration required.

SAT Central Division Convention, Indianapolis, IN A/JAN QST

SUN Central Division Convention, Indianapolis, IN A/JAN QST

WED 193¢ TARA PROGRAM MEETING

FRI 1838 VE Tests at Cass County EMA building, 2 mile north of
Logansport on SR17, no pre-registration required.

SAT ARRL Hamfest, Porter County ARC, Valparaiso, IN A/ARRL

TUE 1939 TARA BUSINESS MEETING




TARA BUSINESS MEETING
Tuesday, February 11, 1997

ALL TQ ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 1930 hours by club president Bob Martin (WQYE). Those in
attendance are as follows:

KFOCT, N9GKE, KB9JDA, KB9JDE, WBAJWD, KBI9KLM, KBOKUQ, KBILKD,
WAILYC, KB9OQC, WBISQPG, WASTGO, KF9UP, KSWX, WIYE, KZ9Z

The agenda was inverted slightly to allow Dave Filmer (WB9QPG) to inform the group on the
status of the AMSAT P3D satellite which is scheduled to launch in July 1997. There have
been some delays in the launch and these delays have incurred some expenses, some of

which are:

* Rent to store the satellite
* Rent for support equipment
e Other preparations before launch,
part of which is being completed in Orlando, FL.

Donations are needed to get the satellite launched. $200K is to come from the Americans
with that amount being matched by the Europeans. Jack Kueberth (KBOKUQ) motioned we
donate $300 to AMSAT with a second from Bruce Stewart (NOGKE). Motion carried. Dave
added that the telephone number to call for those who wish to inquire about the satellite is

(301) 589-6062.
Tim Gennett (KOWX) read the minutes from the last meeting which were accepted as read.

2.

3. Jim Canarecci (WA9TGO) gave a shortened treasurer's report with the full report to be
published in the Tattler. Curtis Sherwin (WB9SWD) asked about the interest on the CD and
approximately 5.2% was Jim’s response. It was moved and seconded to accept the
treasurer’s report as read.

LD BUSINE

1. Bruce Stewart reported that Steve Stombaugh (NSDHH), coordinating the bus to Dayton
Hamfest, needs the $20 per person ASAP in order to secure this transportation.

NEW BUSINE

1. Jack Freeman (KF9CT) stated he has Ken Adam’s tower and also needs information
regarding the person(s) settling Ken's estate.

2. This month’s program meeting, presented by Ed Delp (N9YTE), is being held on February
26th at 1930 and will focus on Global Position Satellites (GPS).

3. Jeff Stewart (KFIUP) reported that the March business meeting is being held the same time
as the Storm Spotters meeting.

4. Bruce Stewart requested an antenna repont, to which Jack Freeman responded that he has a
cross arm that is painted and ready to go up whenever needed.

5 John _{\Aartin (KB9OQC) reported that his computer donation is ready to go in whenever time
permits.

6. The drawing was won by Jim Milligan (KE9KA), who was not in attendance.

7. It was moved and seconded that we adjoum.

}
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Tippecanoe Amateur Radio Association

Business Meeting: January 14, 1997

The meeting was called to order at 1930 EST by president Bob Martin, W9YE. Those in attendance
included K9WX, KB9OQC, KZ9Z, WAILYC, NIGKE, KBIJDE, KB9JDA, KF9UP, N9YTE, K9KRE, N9DHH,
WIYE, WA9TGO, and WBISWD.

Reports:

Treasurer Jim Canarecci, WA9TGO reported on recent financial transactions. The club has a balance in
all accounts of $13,634.87. A complete report will be printed in the next edition of the Tattler. It was moved and
seconded that his report be approved as read. The motion passed. He also announced that the club currently has
Jjust over 100 members.

Secretary Tim Gennett, KOYWX, read the minutes from the previous meeting. It was moved and seconded
that the minutes be accepted. The motion passed.

Tattler editor J. B. Van Sickle, K9KRE, reported he had another 7-8 years of meeting minutes to research
before reporting to the club on any changes necessary to standing motions. He hoped to have a final report for the
next meeting.

Ed Delp, N9YTE, reported that he and Dave Azpell, WB9CZC, distributed hamfest announcements at the
Michiana hamfest.

Vice president Curtis Sherwin, WBISWD, reported that the antenna committee had not been able to do
any tower work due to inclement weather. Research has been undertaken concerning options for the 2 meter beam.

WOYE reported on the recent memorial service for Ken Adams KB9BJW. It was moved and seconded
that the club make a $30 donation to in Ken’s name to the Friends Church at Thorntown. The motion passed.

Old Business:

Those in attendance were reminded that the following names had been placed in nomination for club
offices at the December meeting: president, WIYE, vice president, WB9SWD,; treasurer, WA9TGO, and secretary,
Howard Koehl, KZ9Z. It was moved and seconded that nominations be closed and the slate be elected by
acclimation. The motion passed. The president then spoke abeut his goals for the coming year, which would
include an emphasis on program meetings. He would, from time to time, propose spending club funds on program
speakers.

Announcements:

NOSYTE announced that WB9CZC planned to seek a zoning variance for a tower at his home. The tower
would be used for his repeater antenna, which operates at 444.175. Support would be appreciated.

WIYE reminded those in attendance of the next program meeting, the annual banquet, to be held January
22 at the Country Buffet at 7 pm. Cost is $7.65 per person and guests are welcome. He proposed having the Sweet
Adelines for entertainment at a cost of $100. It was moved and seconded that funds for this expense be
appropriated from the treasury. The motion passed.

K9KRE reminded that DARA scholarships were available for high school seniors. Contact him for more
details.



N9YTE announced that he and Dave Filmer, WB9QPG, were planning a balloon launch for the spring.
Anyone interested in working on payload design and construction should contact them. He also announced that N
the February 26 program meeting will be on GPS.

Bruce Stewart, N9GKE, announced that there would be a special program on APRS on February 1. The
program will include a speaker from Illinois.

Steve Stombaugh, N¢DHH, reminded all of the charter bus for the Dayton Hamvention. Cost is $20 per
person.

The drawing was held for the attendance prize. Jim Darling, N9ZND was drawn. As he was not in
attendance the drawing for the February prize will be for $12.

There being no other business, it was moved and seconded that the meeting adjourn. The motion passed
ant the meeting adjourned at 2015 EST.

Respectfully Submitted
Tim Gennett, K9WX, Secretary.

MM ASAEAEAASARSAREAE R R E RS L T L L Ty S N A S O
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de GEARVAKf BULLETIN May 1979 ' [ R o I W

SHABOP NAMED TO FCC
The Carter Administration has named Ms. Annie M. Shabop to a seven-vyear

term on the FCC. She replaces outgoing commissioner Lucy Swill Din-
gler. Ms. Shabop formerly operated a coin stacking machine at the
Bureau of the Mint. Prior to that she spent several years as a profes-
sional alli-gator wrestler. At a press conference following her ap-

pointment Ms. Shabop gave her impressions of Amatuer Radio today.

"What the hell is Amateur Radio?", she said.
SRS ASAARAARARSASARAEEEEEEE S LI T S S N
IAARAARARARARARER RS SR RS R R T E T Ty T N T S SN

From Your President;

We had a wonderful turnout for the January dinner meeting at the “Country Buffet”,
If you didn’t attend you missed a good meal and fine entertainment in the form of the Lafayette
“Sweet Adelines” with their Barbershop-style singing,

The Feb. business meeting was held last week and the main accomplishment was a
donation we gave to the AMSAT Corporation for their shortfall of funds needed for the
launching of the P3D ham satellite, The delay in the launch date made them short some
$200,000 and our small donation will Lielp them, we hope. Prof. David Filmer came
to talk about the satellite and the delayed launch and explained some of the added costs
related to the delay.

The TARA program meeting will be held as usual on the fourth WED. on Febr. 26,
Ed Delp will be talking about the GPS system and maybe a little about the APRS system.

73,

Bob Martin, W9YE



he annual TARA Banquet was held at the
. Country Buffet on January 22nd this year.
Good food, very good company, very good
serenading by the Sweet Adelines, and well, I
had an extremely enjoyable evening. If I did,
then everyone must have had the same,
because I'm the hardest
person to please there is.
Quiet Bruce!

Those enjoying the
evening with my wife
Nancy and I were:

Jim Canarecci and Wife
Dave Chasey and Guest
Kevin Craw
Jim Davis and Wife
Ed Delp and Wife and Scn
Bob Finch
Jack Freeman
Tim Gardner and Wife
Tim Gennett
Fran Hudlow
Tom Kuespert and Wife
Bob Martin and Wife
Mike McDonald
Robert Niewerth and Wife
Jack Ott
Steve Scherer
Jeanette Schwartz
Curtis Sherwin and Wife
Dan Steill and Wife
Bruce Stewart
Jeff Stewart and Wife
Ed Stickrod
Steve Stombaugh
J. B. VanSickle and Wife
C]arenceVaughn R R R PSR R X L R S R ANV AN AR A
Gus Vavrus R R T T
Glenn Ward Did you hear about the man
Charlie Williams and Wife who went toc the doctor be-
, cause every time he put on
Folks, I know the above list is not completely correct his hat, he heard music? The
and I'm leaving some out. Also, I'm assuming by the doctor fixed everything. He
names on my list, the person with you is your wife unless took the band out.
otherwise indicated (son, guest). If that is not the case, I ttittttidttribbbbttibbbbbtbts
apologize. I also apologize to those I missed. tHitdttttbttbbtittbbibtbtbits
Again, we enjoyed the evening and hope to see every Eight people will do 190
one there next year. people’'s work better than 12
people.
—Howie and Nancy Koehl I I I
R R R
People you wouldn't give two
cents for are now three for a
quarter.

Upon receipt of your payment, a ticket will be issued; if you

West Lafayette, IN 47906-5098
Any questions, call 317-497-6266, days, 317-463-6218, nights.

Steve Stombaugh, NODHH

2207 Wake Robin Drive

Get on the bus to Dayton Hamvention ‘97

hamfests, Saturday, May 17, 1997. The bus will leave behind the Shell station, SR 26E @
I-65 at approximately 6:00 a.m., returning at approximately 7:00 p.m. The cost will be
than 75% sold May 1, all monies will be refunded and the bus will be canceled. This will

be a NO-SMOKING bus.

$20 per seat, payable in advance. Seats will be sold on a first-come, first-serve basis and
cannot go, it will be YOUR responsibility to sell your seat. In the event the bus is less

Steve Stombaugh, N9DHH, has arranged a chartered-bus for a trip to the biggest of all
will be non-refundable.

If interested, please mail your payment, name, address and telephone number to:
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DARA Scholarships

DARA is now accepting applications
for its $2008 scholarships. Eight
Scholarships will be awarded.
Applicants must be licensed Ama-
teur Radio operators and High
school seniors graduating in 1997.
To obtain an application, send a
request with self-addressed,
stamped envelope to: DARA Scholar-
ships, 45 Cinnamon Ct., Spring-
boro, OH 45066-1060.

=====Editor's note: If you know a
ham graduating this year, write
for an application for them. I
pelieve the last ham from this
area to get a scholarship for
being a ham was WB9LAD, Alicia Ann
Moore, and that was facilitated by
TARA member WB9FOT, Bob Miller.
It was an ARRL scholarship. '
R R R R Y AR S AL X LR
R R S S R R LR R R R d

D U E S

At last check, approximately half
of our membership's dues expired
on December 31, 1996. Their
membership expires 68 days later.
It will reduce the workload if
dues are paid before the end of
February. Listed below are those
who are those who need to check:

WZ9A KB9KNR KAINYW WB9USL
KB9BZV N9KWJ AD40S WB9VAL
WD9CJS AA9LH WB9QQZ N9VCO
N9DKI KB9LKE N9RRQ N9VFE
N7DUK AA9LL N9SCG WBOWLU

KAGEWD K9LYA KD9SF- WZ9X
K9FOH N9MIH WB9SGP N9XTN
WA9TAL NOMSP - N9SUD WIYIP
KB9JPT WIONSY KA9UCT WBO9YPG
KB9KCH NINWO N9UFP = WB6YYL
N9ZND

Kevin Mc Donald Jim Pfeiffer
R R X R R R R RSt
Y S RETTIT LIRSS E Rt
Rumor has it that a new repeater
can be heard on 444.175, in test
mode now, hope to be installed on
13¢' tower on high ground.

R N S A RAX S R R R R LR E ks
T R A LR AR R R by

Like to fly?

Jan-Feb 1997

3
webpages Draw Hundreds !

de THE FEEDLINE

The home pages of the Cass

County Amateur Radio Club and
Midwest Spectrum Management al-
liance, lInc. have been drawing
hundreds of "hits" as club mem-
bers, repeater operators, and
other interested persons discover

they can keep abreast of current
events affecting frequency coordi-
nation and club news. “As of
December 1, the MiSMA web page had
been accessed over 1500 times in a
3-month period.

The MiSMA webpage was the brain
child of the late Jim Buszkiewicz,
KF9EB, who spent many long. hours
making the page look "just right”.
MiSMA Director, Doug Neumann,

KB9MT, has maintained the site in
the interim until another webmas-
ter is on the job.

Besides information on repeater

the MiSMA page
includes links to other sites of
interest to hams. The he address is:
"http://www.interlink-
200@.com/misma’ .

The CCARC home page was de-
signed and is maintained by Lee,

cocrdination,

K9CWG. The site includes current
club information and links to
other interesting URLs. All hams

are welcome to check out these
sites.

tHittt ettt et bbbt bbb bbb
N e X e R R R R R R R R R
Check out these

instructions for flight attendants

handling airline travel in the
1938s. 1. Keep the clock and the
altimeter wound up. 2. Carry a
railroad timetable in case the
plane is grounded. 3. Warn pas-
sengers against throwing ciga-

rettes out the windows. 4. Keep
and eye on passengers when they go
to the lavatory to be sure they
don't mistakenly go out the emer-
gency exit.
tHttttrttibbbttt bbb bbbttt b bbb
The FCC has already issued nearly
6.008 "vanity" callsigns, and get
nearly 408 requests each week.
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Ken Adams
- KBO9BJIJW

Those of you who knew Ken Adams
know that he had a bad heart that
could not support him, but he had
a good great heart that supported
many people.

I know that ken helped support
Purdue's Women's Basketball ‘and
Women's Volley Ball and attended
as many of the games that he

could. He was know around most of
the surrounding counties supplying
his bees to help the farmers
polinization of their crops.

As most of you that read this
in the Tattler know he was very
active in Emergency management and
Ham Radio. He became Tippecanoe
Radio Emergency coordinator and
one of his goals was to get all of
the groups linked with packet. He
had some computers that were "ear
marked” for that project. He had
several packet TNC's and
some used and some brand new. Ken
would hear of someone having a
problem. Llater he might show up
at their doorstep without saying a
word to anyone with the radio,
mike, key, TNC, money, or whatever
they needed. K9AHX
R R R R R R R LR R S A A
R N N Y L s
Man talking on phone: "Hi! My
answering machine isn't working
right now, but if you tell me your
name and number, ['11 get back to
you at my convenience.'

R R R N R R R
R R A RS
Ken Adams
KB9BJW

As many of you know, Ken Adams
passed away January 8, from:  heart
failure. Ken will be remembered
by many of us in the area for the
kindness he showed to all and his

quiet, unselfish, demeanor. Ken
will be missed by many whose only
tie to each other was our common

friend who has now passed on to
our memories.
My name is Phil Cheeseman and 1

am presently trying to take care

. it means to know how many

radios,

of some of the matters surrounding
the settlement of Ken's estate. I
am serving in this task informally
although I may soon become the
executor of his will as he dis-
cussed with me several years ago.
First of all, I want to take
this opportunity to thank those of
you in the Amateur Radio community
who have been in touch with wus
during the past weeks. Thank vyou
so much for your kind words and
support which I and his family
appreciate so much. These first
few weeks have been difficult for
us and we cannot express how much
people
Ken has touched within the commu-
nity. ken left his mark in many
places in the area but seldom
sought recognition. Because he
was so quietly busy, I doubt any
of us who knew Ken realized just

" how many other people he knew and

helped as he pursued his various
activities. Again, we have been
very pleased to hear from you and
hope you will remember Ken as the
good samaritan he has always been.

Secondly, if anyone reading
this newsletter needs to contact
us for any reason having to do

with Ken's estate, the best thing
to do at present is to get in
touch with me. I can be reached

by phone at either 317-743-1432 or
317-494-1787. 1 have also provid-

ed my e-mail and home address
below. Once we are past the
initial details of settling ken's
estate, we should be able to

provide some further, more specif-

ic, information in the next news-
letter.

Finally, I want to thank the
Amateur Radio community for your
concern and support during this
time. We cannot express how
pleasant it has been to begin

meeting you.
Phil Cheeseman
1412 Benson Drive
West Lafayette,
Indiana 47946
aai@cc.purdue.edu

29JAN97



Recollections of Ken Adams, KB9BJW
(compiled by Steve Belter, WB9SGP, with help from
several of Ken's ham friends)

Imet Ken about 25 years ago at the Computing
Center. He had quite a reputation then, both for his
software skills and for the condition of his office: in
particular, the stacks of computer listings from floor
to ceiling, with just a narrow path to his chair.

Ken enjoyed flying radio-controlled model airplanes.

As a outgrowth of this hobby, he passed the Novice
exam in August, 1988, and received his Technician-
Plus license in November 1989.

He quickly became involved with the public service
aspects of our hobby. When the amateur radio
position of Tippecanoe County Emergency
Coordinator needed filling, Ken volunteered.

He did a first class job, enlisting the help of 2 half
dozen of us as assistants, arranging training and
drills, filing the paperwork with the ARRL, and
facilitating cooperation between hams and TEMA
(Tippecanoe Emergency Management Agency).

In addition to coordinating the hams, he also
volunteered with TEMA, frequently assisting with
storm spotting when severe weather was predicted.
A couple of days after the tornado struck in West
Lafayette, Ken delivered a detailed map and report
tracing the path of the tornado and documenting the
damage to Steve Wettschurack at TEMA.

Like many hams, Ken collected radios. Unlike most
however, instead of selling the radios he no longer
used, he loaned them to friends and to Emergency
Management. Dave Azpell, WB9CZC, reports that
Ken has radios all over the county.

Jack Ott, KO9AHX, wrote: “Istill have one of Ken's
airplanes hanging here in my Playhouse. He flew
radio-controlled sailplanes mostly. Ken was so busy
and involved in so many things I never got to spend
as much time with bim as I would have liked t0.”

“He gave money to the Women's Volleyball and
Basketball programs and went to many of them. He
took me to one of the Basketball games four years
ago and I have been to all of them since.”

Dave Roberts, KEJIT, wrote: “I often met Ken for
breakfast. We talked about many things, ham radio,
bees, computers, telecommunications and work.”

“Ken was a keeper of bees and had hives all over
central Indiana, over a hundred, which were left at
locations allowing the bees to pollinate plants in the
vicinity. Folks in the country realize the importance
of this offering. Ken of course harvested the honey
and gave most of it to friends or people he knew in
need of a little nourishment. He would spend the
winters building bee super structures to be placed in
the field the next spring.”

“Ken often spoke of amateur radio and groups like -
Tipp Co Emergency Management, Red Cross, etc.,

and how we as volunteers could assist in their

efforts. Ken was well known for his ability to

carefully analyze a situation and tastefully offer a

solution to the groups involved.”

“I am very sorry to learn of another SK among our
ranks; Ken certainly did much for us. That effort,
for the most part, went unnoticed by many of us.
Ken didn't want to be noticed for his efforts; he was
most interested in just getting the job done well.”

Ken was usually represented at the Field Day
auction: donating jars of honey to be auctioned off,
and buying the miscellaneous gadget. This last
year, Bruce Stewart, N9GKE, “purchased” (through
the generosity of his friends) a boat anchor. Much to
Bruce’s disappointment, Ken delivered the 40-pound
transformer to Bruce’s front porch.

Ken’s bee keeping activities kept him busy, and
provided a little comic relief on more than one
occasion. He would transport the bees in the back of
his van, which would make a sudden stop in traffic
far more exciting than normal, tipping over the hives
and upsetting the bees. I wasn’t listening, but
there’s a story about Ken talking on a repeater while
driving to the emergency room after such a stop, his
conversation punctuated by “ooch” and “ouch”.

Tippecanoe County’s siren tests usually found Ken
as an active participant. One Saturday morning he
overslept, but nonetheless reported that the siren
behind his house was working. In fact, it worked so
well that the bees started swarming, and Ken
couldn’t have left the house if he wanted to. On the
Saturday before he died, Ken called in to report that
he could hear the sirens from his bed at Saint E’s.

Thanks for everything Ken.

RS TR R P PR R R R R L X
R R R R
The Golden Rule of friendship is
to listen to others as you would
have them listen to you.

tittttd bttt ir bbbt bbbt bbbt EES
R R SR R R R R
One disadvantage of having nothing
to do is that you can't stop and
rest.

R R AR R P R R R Y
R Y R R R R R Y SR A RS R
A person who can speak many lan-
guages is not necessarily more
valuable than a person who can
listen well in one.
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